
        Fall Inter‐Session 2015 
Dear Parents:  
 
Who is ready for Intersession?  After 10 weeks of hard work - let’s have some fun! 
Registration will open for Aldersgate Afterschool families on Monday, August 17th. 
Community registration will begin Monday, August 24th.  Camp sign up is open on a first 
come, first serve basis.   In order to hold your child a spot, a completed registration form and 
a 50% non refundable, non transferrable deposit must be turned in to the After-School 
office. 
 

Week 1: Where the Wild Things Are      
September 28th – October 2nd   
 
Lions, Tigers and Bears!  Kids love animals and the tougher the better.  At camp this week 
we will discover all about wild animals.  We will have animal crafts, play animal games, and 
learn where and how these animals live.  We will even have a visit from some “wild” animals. 
 

Week 2:  Mad Scientist Week 
October 5th – 9th  
 
We will have lots of fun making gooey experiments and see why things work the way they do.  
We will also have a special scientist guest who will lead us in some science discoveries. 
 

Week 3:  Lego Mania! 
October 12th – 16th  
 
Back by popular demand!   Let’s Build!  We will create our own Lego masterpieces each 
day.  We will display them in the hall so everyone can see them.  We will also have a visit 
from the Lego Robotics team from Museum of Life and Science. 
 
Tuition 
First child’s tuition $170.00 per week  
Siblings tuition $160.00 per week 
We do offer a daily rate of $45 a day. 
 
As a reminder camp hours are 7:30-6:00.  Please pack your lunch daily. Friday’s we will offer 
“Fun Friday” and lunch may be purchased for $3. 
 
Please feel free to call (919) 479-8686 or email evie@aldersgate.org  if you have any 
questions. 
I look forward to seeing everyone on our exciting adventures this fall, 

Evelyn



 


